
February 8, 2022 

 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M. February 

8, 2022 adjourned from February 1, 2022. 

Present:  Supervisors Durby, Smith, and Jensvold 

Absent:   

The meeting is held today via You Tube and a conference call.  This is due to 
COVID-19 and heightened public health risks. 

On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Durby the Supervisors moved to 
approve the minutes for the February 1, 2022 Board Meeting and approve the Agenda 
for February 8, 2022.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

The website for information for Covid-19 for Winnebago County is 
www.winnebagocountyiowa.gov.  Julie Sorenson, Public Health gave a Covid-19 update. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Jensvold the Supervisors moved to 

approve the following Auditor’s transfers: #3861 from Rural Basic to Secondary Roads 

for $24,273.58; #3862 from Rural Basic to Winnebago County Fair Association for 

$919.62; and #3863 from General Basic to Secondary Roads for $115.26. All voted aye.  

Motion carried. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Jensvold the Supervisors moved to set a 
Public Hearing for the LSA Winnebago County Supervisor Redistricting report – Plan 1 
for February 22, 2022 at 9:10 A.M.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

Ethan Schutter, Maintenance Supervisor discussed Secondary Roads including 

snow plowing and an intake for the Rice Lake project. 

Karla Weiss, Auditor discussed Drainage District issues. 

The Supervisors discussed budgets. 

The Supervisors had Secondary Roads Bargaining Unit Negotiations. 

The following Manure Management plans were received by the Auditor’s office: 

Eagle 12 #66997 and Eagle 11 #66996 in Winnebago County, Iowa. 

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. February 15, 2022. 

 
__________________________ 
Susan Smith, Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 
 Karla Weiss, Auditor 

http://www.winnebagocountyiowa.gov/

